OTTAWA BOOSTER CLUB MEETING

April 11, 2018

President Susie Walsh called the meeting to order with 18 members in attendance. The minutes were read and approved by Lori Madden and Tiffany Ditchfield. Phone numbers were updated to the March notes. The treasurer's report was reported. It was approved and seconded by Mollie Nagle and Chris Saar.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

PIRATE CHEST (Lori Jodts, Julie Angus) Tickets have been sent to the printers. They distributed to the teams later this month or the beginning of May.

MEMBERSHIP (Tiffany Ditchfield) There are 163 members.

STEAK DINNER (Lori Jodts and Carol Aubry) The Steak Dinner final numbers are still being calculated but it is looking like a profit near \$25, 604. Thank you again to all the volunteers and the chair committee. Please let someone know if interested in joining the committee.

PIB (Lori Madden & Debbie Heimsoth) There are 8 competing couples and 35 ensemble couples this year. 4 Choreographers have agreed to work with 4 ensembles. A list of student volunteers for stage crew, lights, music, etc. will be sent out soon. Save the date: September 8, 2018

SCHOLARSHIP (Jodi Porter) The committee met and selections were made. The plaques have been ordered. Announcements will be made at the Awards ceremony on May 11.

MULCH SALE (Jeff Lundy, Shane Nagle, Debbie Meyer, Brian Porter) Order forms are due. Volunteers and trucks are needed for delivery on April 22 from 12-2 pm at Stevenson Transfer lot. Contact Debbie Meyer 815-343-8338 or Brian Porter 815-228-8307 with any questions.

OLD BUSINESS

A motion was made by Chris Saar and seconded by Lori Jodts to approve the nominating committee's
candidates for OHS Booster Club officers. The following candidates accepted the nominations: Susie
Walsh for President, Julie Angus for Vice President, Bill Vogel for Treasurer, and Jenny Cox for Secretary.

NEW BUSINESS

 Mollie Nagle will chair the Scholarship Committee for the 2018-2019 school year. Thank you to Jodie Porter for her past contributions.

The meeting was adjourned and approved by Bill Vogel and Debbie Heimsoth. The next meeting will be May 9, 2018.

Respectfully submitted,

Jenny Cox